
Building safety: letter to Chair of
the Industry Safety Steering Group (22
July 2020)

In July 2020 the Industry Safety Steering Group (ISSG) presented the then
Secretary of State for Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government
with a report on the work undertaken by the group between July 2019 and June
2020.

The report included the groups findings on industry’s progress embedding the
recommendations in Dame Judith Hackitt’s independent review and progress of
culture change in the construction sector.

The Minister of State for Building Safety and Communities, Lord Greenhalgh
wrote to Dame Judith Hackitt thanking her for her second report as Chair of
the ISSG and welcoming the continued work of the steering group in supporting
and challenging industry to deliver culture change.
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